
Delaware Valley School District 

Dear Delaware Valley High School Students and Families, 

I wanted to take a moment to welcome the students and families to Delaware Valley High 

School for the upcoming school year. I am very excited to start the 2023-2024 school year as 

the assistant principal of special education. This is my 18th year working in the Delaware Valley 

School District. I spent 16 years as a special education teacher in the district, teaching at the 

primary, middle, and high school levels. I transitioned to the role of assistant principal of special 

education in February 2022. 

As the assistant principal of special education, I will continue to work to support students 

academically, emotionally, and socially. I believe in the potential of each of our students and am 

looking forward to helping our students find success as they complete their education at 

Delaware Valley. It is our hope that all students will feel safe and included, while making 

meaningful connections with their teachers, peers, and administrators. 

I'm proud to be a part of the Delaware Valley community and look forward to a productive school 

year. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Turs 

Assistant Principal of Special Education 

Delaware Valley School District - Educating for Life's Journey

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


